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May 8, 1919.

Dear Sir,-

Adrerting to my letter to you of the 28th ultimo
at the Blackfoot

relative to the vacant position of clerk
I to your reply Stating that, the same would be

duly advertised in the Canada Gazette, I have to request thatAgency, and

you will take no action for the publication of the

advertisement in the Gazette until further advised.

yours truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

The Secretary,

Civil Service Commission,

Ottawa.
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